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Meets 2nd Sundays:

NOV – MAR: 10:30 AM brunch

APR – OCT: Check ride
calendar or call for details 
on meeting sites or specific
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy:
Women On Wheels® members
and guests are welcome to
participate with any chapter. 
We encourage you to join the
nat’l organization, as WOW
membership is required for
continued chapter participation
and because members are
protected under our insurance
plan. Application forms are
available in the WOW magazine
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome 
Prospective Members!
Would you like to ride with an
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?
Call any of the names above to
chat, or check our web site and
events calendar and drop by a
meeting point. Support Guys
always welcome, too!  

If you’d like to continue receiving
chapter news, forward $10
(check payable to Twin Rose
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer’s
address above. It’s an annual
donation toward operating
expenses.
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Jan 13 Sat., TRLR Anniversary Party, 5-9 PM  Loxley’s in the Outlaw Quarters.
Just north of Centerville exit. Watch for details coming soon by mail.
NOTE: If you own a “Thirty-One” tote, purse, etc bring it to the party for 

a group photo!

Feb 9-11 Timonium Motorcycle Show, MD State Fairgrounds

Feb 11 TRLR 2nd Sunday Indoor Meeting/Brunch
10:30 AM  Round-The-Clock East, 145 Memory Lane, York 17402 
From Lancaster take Mt Zion exit of Rt 30, straight across onto Whiteford
Rd.; pass York MC, left at first light (Memory Ln), go thru 3 lights, restaurant
on left at Lowes shopping center just past the Eastern Market.

PLENTY OF PARKING! Meet & greet some new faces at our table in the back.
We’ll review the past year and start to plan 2018! Got ride ideas? Share ‘em!

Twin Rose Lady Riders

2018 Calendar of Events

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
from Pedro & Consuela



ATTENDANCE:
Lynn, Dawn, Natalie, Sue S, SuzQ, Kim, Nancy & Jon, Sigi

Pat could not attend but sent regards from Pedro & Consuela

Lynn began by welcoming Kim to her first indoor meeting. 

Lynn is taking care of our WOW Annual Chapter Report and
Charter Renewal. TRLR proudly recruited 4 new members to WOW
in 2017 bringing our roster up to 24. 

If you haven’t already, please give your AMA number and exp.
date to Lynn. Not a member? Consider joining.

Lynn & Dawn attended the AMA Dist. 6 sanction meetings. Our
AMA dues have been paid and our 2018 Ride For HOPE has been
officially scheduled for Oct. 7. This spring we will discuss whether
to move the Ride for HOPE to a warmer month in 2019.

Event insurance will be purchased late in the summer. The rates
have gone up, and unless AMA can negotiate a lower fee our cost
will be $190 (up from $136).

RALLIES:
The WOW 32nd Ride-in was discussed. Several members are
already planning to go to Johnson City, TN, July 10-12, 2018.
Host Hotel:  Holiday Inn Johnson City (reservations begin 1/1/18)
101 West Springbrook Dr., 423-282-4761
Note: We will be staying at the host hotel rather than sharing a
rental property.

We also discussed MAWMR, June 21-23, 2018, again at Front
Royal, VA. Check their website for details. 

Natalie is considering going to one or both rallies. Contact her if
you’d like to share a room.

Bernie & Sigi have signed up for Tamala Rich’s longer Music &
Mountains Tour of Appalachia, June 26-30.  Got lots of vacation
time? You could enjoy MAWMR, then one of Tamala’s two
Shenandoah Tours, then the WOW Ride-In!

TREASURER’S REPORT:
The Chapter is in good financial shape even after paying all
invoices due. Contact Natalie for the exact balance.

Natalie is now collecting $10 2018 “Don’ts”. If you haven’t paid
yet, catch her at the Jan. Party or Feb. meeting at the latest.

Twin Rose Lady Riders Meeting Minutes
Dec.10, 2017, Round The Clock East, York

NEW BUSINESS:
Sigi passed around holiday cards to sign for other clubs.

We discussed having the chapter pay ½ of every ticket to the HOPE
banquet in 2018, bringing the cost down to approx. $30/person.
We could probably fill a table (and more) at that rate.

We discussed fundraising activities to raise money to donate to
HOPE at MAWMR. 

• “Thirty-One” Fashions Party of online sales with a percentage
going toward HOPE. Nancy passed around brochures and most in
attendance were familiar with the products. She will try to set up
the sale for Feb when the new styles are announced for 2018.

• Natalie suggested a Biker Chick Carwash to be held at a WalMart.
Some members thought she was teasing. Some were all for it.

Dawn mentioned that as a chapter we have never enjoyed too
much year-round fundraising and suggested we concentrate
instead on riding as many other club rides as possible. Newsletter
will list Dist. 6 Rides separately for more impact.

ANNIVERSARY PARTY, January 13, 2018:
Nancy and Kim have been hard at work scoping locations. Their
favorite is the Outlaw Quarters at Loxley’s (Centerville exit of 30).
No room rental, order from the menu.

It was discussed that we move the time to earlier in the day –
3:30-7:30 – but the room was not available. WIll remain 5-9 PM.

There will be a gift exchange of some sort if you choose to 
participate. Info to come.

Sigi has volunteered to bake the cake.

The York Motorcycle Club graciously offered their clubhouse for our
party but that would have meant catering or potluck – so we will
thank them profusely but decline.

Watch for an official invitation with all the good details.

50/50:
Dawn won the $4.50 prize and donated it back to the chapter.

Dawn moved that the meeting adjourn, seconded by Kim.

Next Indoor Mtg – Feb. 11, 2018, Round the Clock East, 10:30 AM
(Note: We enjoy our chapter party in January in lieu of a meeting.)

Here’s an item to ask Santa for!
The pStyle is a rigid plastic device that allows women to pee standing up
without undressing. According to the sales info – “The unique funnel shape
directs the flow away from the body. The rounded back edge can be used 
to wipe, so there are no drips! Easy to clean by shaking vigorously.”
They suggest you opt for the carrying pouch as well! 
Available in many colors.  $12 plus $12 for the case.

thepstyle.com



jimmystrouse@comcast.net

H O L L I N G E R

717-855-5455
4126 Oregon Pike

Ephrata, PA 

Remember to patronize our fine sponsors!


